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Mr Trent Gearside
Project Manager
Terminals Pty Ltd

45 Friendship Road
Port Botany NSW 2036

14/12/2021
Dear Mr Gearside

Terminals Bulk Liquids Storage Expansion-4 (DA246/96-Mod-4)
Request to Response to Submissions

The exhibition of the modification application including the Modification Report for the above
proposal ended on Monday 13 December 2021. All submissions received by the Department of
Planning, Industry and Environment (the Department) during the exhibition of the proposed
modification are available on the Department’'s website at:
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/43396.

The Department requires that you provide a response to the issues raised in all submissions by 21
January 2022. The Department will also be providing its advice regarding further issues to be
addressed in a separate correspondence to follow. Please note that not all agencies have provided
comments to the Department at this stage and these will be forwarded once available and will be
required to be responded to.

If you are unable to provide the requested information within this timeframe, you are requested to
provide, and commit to, a timeframe detailing the provision of this information.

Please lodge your response by progressing the application on the major projects planning portal
https://majorprojects.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/.

If you have any questions, please contact Jeffrey Peng on (02) 9995 6685, or via email at
jeffrey.peng@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

rllze

Chris Ritchie
Director
Industry Assessments

as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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